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✯ ✯ ✯ Field Hearing Notice ✯ ✯ ✯ 
          

 

                                                                                                                                        

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:    All Members and Staff 

Subcommittee on Energy and Mineral Resources  

                         

From:   The Honorable Pete Stauber, Chairman 

 

Subject:   Oversight field hearing in Mountain Iron, MN – May 2, 2023 

                                                                                               

                                       

On Tuesday, May 2, 2023 at 1:30 p.m. (CDT) the House Committee on Natural Resources, 

Subcommittee on Energy and Mineral Resources will hold an oversight hearing entitled 

“Examining the Mineral Wealth of Northern Minnesota.” The hearing will examine the vast 

mineral potential of Northern Minnesota, including the local and national benefits of mining in 

the region. 

 

This hearing will be held in the auditorium of the Mountain Iron-Buhl Public School, 8659 Unity 

Drive, Mountain Iron, MN 55768. 

 

Witnesses will be by invitation only. 

 

Members of Congress interested in attending the hearing should notify the committee by Friday, 

April 28, 2023, by contacting Madeline Bryant, Director of Member Services 

(madeline.bryant@mail.house.gov).  

 

If you need further information, please contact Lonnie Smith, Clerk, Subcommittee on Energy 

and Mineral Resources, at (202) 225-9297. 
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